
 

Caritas Chai Wan Marden Foundation Secondary School 

The Incorporated Management Committee 

Result of Election of Parent Manager 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 The election of Parent Manager has been terminated on 27 October, 

2023 at 1 pm and the counting votes was started at 5 pm on the same day 

(27 October). 

 

 Under the supervision of the returning officer Mr. Chan Kwok Ming and 

the witness of the candidate, the Principal, teachers, some of the committee 

members of the Parent-Teacher Association, some parents and the former 

Parent Manager Ms Ho Oi Ling, the counting of votes has been finished. The 

results are as follow: 

Candidate：  Ms Huang Defeng received 73 votes of confidence 

Blank vote  2 votes 

Spoilt vote  0 vote 

 

 According to the results above, Parent-Teacher Association will nominate 

Ms Huang Defeng as the Parent Manager of the Incorporated Management 

Committee of Caritas Chai Wan Marden Foundation Secondary School. 

 

 Should you have any enquiry, please call the Returning Officer 

 (Mr. Chan Kwok Ming) on 25584133.  

 

 

 Parent-Teacher Association 

 3 November, 2023 


